
Al-Sheikh  had  a  phone-call
with  the  Russian  Deputy  of
Foreign Affairs
Today, Thursday, the PLO Executive Committee member, Hussein
Al-Sheikh, conducted a phone call with the Russian Deputy
Foreign Minister Mikhail Bogdanov.

In a tweet, AlSheikh wrote that he discussed with the Russian
official the outcomes of the recent Central Council meeting,
and  the  ongoing  preparations  of  mechanisms  for  their
implementation.

During the call, Bogdanov affirmed his country’s support of
just peace in accordance with international law.
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